
 
 

 
Resignation and Appointment of Council Members 

 

This is to announce that Ms. Sandra Tse has left the post of Council 

Member and the Chairperson of Education and Professional 

Training Committee of HKMC with effect from 13 April 2014. We 

thank you for all her commitment, dedication and contributions for 

HKMC during the past years.  

 

HKMC would like to extend its warm welcome to Mr. Alan Young, 

the newly appointed Council Member of the Council (2013 - 

2014) and the Chairperson of Education and Professional Training 

Committee of HKMC, with effect from 1 May 2014. 

 

 

 

 

The Secretariat of HKMC 

 

 

 


